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January 2020 

Dear Students and Parents of the Class of 2021, 

 

The High School Guidance Staff would like to invite you to our annual College Night on 

Thursday, January 23, 2020 at 7:00 pm in the Auditorium.  Please join our Counselors and several College 

Admissions Representatives who will provide an overview of the essential elements of the admissions process, 

insight into the most critical components of your college applications, tips for staying organized and helpful 

strategies intended to keep you one step ahead of the process.  

* We strongly encourage all Grade 11 Parents and Students to attend this invaluable evening.   

 

Our Panel Representatives include: 

 

 Binghamton University – Marlo N. Cohen, Admissions Counselor 

 Ithaca College – Jessica Kowalewski Dietrich, M.S.Ed., Associate Director for Regional Recruitment 

 Macaulay Honors College – Marianne Booufall-Tynan, Director of Enrollment Management 

 Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute – Alexandria N. Pizzola, Admissions Counselor 

 Stony Brook University – Robert Pertusati, Senior Associate Dean of Admissions 

 Syracuse University – Asma Malik, Associate Director of Admissions 

 

Enclosed please find the schedule for this evening presentation as well as the topics that will be 

covered.  Following the formal panel presentation there will be a brief question and answer period before our 

visiting College Representatives will move to individual rooms.  During this time, they will be available to 

share information specific to their college and answer any questions regarding their respective schools.  

 

 Please note:  In an effort to include all parents and students, we will provide translation services in 

Spanish, Korean and Mandarin Chinese for the panel presentation part of this evening. You are welcome to 

bring your own headphones; however, we can provide them as well.  

 

 We genuinely hope to see all of you on Thursday, January 23, 2020 at 7:00 pm as we are 

confident that you will find this information extremely valuable. 

 

        Sincerely, 

 

        The Guidance Department 
Bal/Enc. 

2020 College Night letter January 

 

 
A translator will be available this evening. 
Habra un traductor/a esta noche.  

필요하시면 한인 통역사를 이용하실 수 있습니다.  

今天晚上會有翻譯在場.   


